
P r e a c h i n g  t h e  G o s p e l  a t  t h e  U n i v e r s i t y  o f  A r i z o n a  s i n c e  1 9 2 6  

   August  9 & 16                                                 19th & 20th  SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

1615 East 2nd Street, Tucson, AZ 85719 
Phone: 520.327.4665; Fax: 520.327.6559 

Email: Newman@UACatholic.org; Web: www.UACatholic.org 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS     
5:15 PM 

 

 SUNDAY MASSES 
 DURING SUMMER 
8:30 AM, 10:30 AM,  & 

5:00 PM  
 

MONDAY—FRIDAY 
Morning Prayer: 7:30 AM 
Evening Prayer: 5:00 PM 

Daily Mass: 5:15 PM 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4:00-5:00 PM     

(or by appointment with a priest) 

NEWMAN CENTER STAFF 
This Community is served by the Friars of 

the  Western Dominican Province and  
the Dominican Sisters of Mission San Jose 

 
Fr. James Thompson, OP, Pastor   

(FrJames@UACatholic.org) 
Fr. Jacek Buda, OP, Associate Pastor   

(jbuda@UACatholic.org) 
Fr. Donald Bramble, OP, Associate Pastor  

(djbramble@icloud.com) 
Sr. Angelica Velez, OP, Past. Associate 

(SrAngelica@UACatholic.org) 
Br. Cody Jorgensen, OP, Campus Min. Intern   

(cojorgensen@gmail.com) 
Jane Furet, Religious Ed Coordinator  

(boscoeman@earthlink.net) 
Matt Ellis, Bookkeeper   

(bookkeeper@UACatholic.org) 
Walter Tearne & Johnny Granillo, 

Maintenance 
 

In Residence: Fr. Robert Burns, OP 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 FOR THE WEEK 

 
 

Sunday 
8:30 AM    
10:30 AM   Pro Populo  
5:00 PM  Budaya-Kennedy family 
 

Monday St. Lawrence, Martyr 
5:15 PM    
Tuesday St. Clare, Virgin 
5:15 PM       
Wednesday St. Jane Frances de Chantal 
5:15 PM     
Thursday  
5:15 PM  
Friday,                St. Maximilian Kolbe, Martyr 
5:15 PM  
Saturday       Assumption of Blessed Mother 
5:15  Jane Rogers   

HOLY FATHER 
DOMINIC, 

PRAY FOR US! 
 
Happy Feast Day to all 

our Dominicans 



SUMMER MUSINGS 

Here are a few of the things going on at Newman 
during the summer lull: 

Construction.  Walt is working on electrical and 
interior work in one of the apartments. 
 
Lobby Area –The installation of new tile in the lobby 
and hallway is underway.  Please enter the church 
through south/north entries but not through the 
lobby. The tile is a cotto tile and will replace the 
carpet which was also a gift of the Sustaining Board 
over 25 years ago!  
 
Thank you Dana Fischer  for taking on the challenge 
of making the student 
lounge clean! 
 
Also thank you to 
student volunteers who 
helped move furniture! 
 
 
 
 
 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE 
We will begin the regular Mass schedule the 
weekend of August 23. 
SUNDAYS— 
8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:15 AM, 5:00 PM & 7:00PM 
 

WANTED:  CATHOLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS 
Do you have a passion for educating children in a 
faith-filled environment?  Do you enjoy sharing your 
faith in a school setting, knowing your teaching and 
example will live on in the minds and hearts of our 
youth? 
 
If so, the Department of Catholic Schools in the 
Diocese of Tucson invites you to apply for a teaching 
position in our Catholic Schools, where you could 
receive full benefits now and eternal benefits later! 
 
For a list of current openings, go to  

www.diocesetucson.org. 

 
800th JUBILEE PILGRIMAGE : IN THE FOOTSTEPS 

OF ST. DOMINIC 
Celebrate the 800th Jubilee of the Order of 
Preachers on pilgrimage with the Western 
Dominican Province.  Travel with friends and friars 
as you enrich your faith and retrace the earliest days 
of St. Dominic. See WWW.OPWEST.ORG/JUBILEE 
 
The pilgrimage is to Spain, France, and Italy in June 
2016.  Brochures can be found at the entryway of 
the Church.   
 
 

DOMINICAN LAITY BIBLE STUDY 
Join the St. Martin de Porres bible study group who 
meet each Saturday at 2:00 pm.  The group will meet 
in the library this week. 
 
 

DOMINICAN INSTITUTE OF STUDENT 
MINISTRIES (DISM) 
July 31 to August 2 

 
Congratulations to six students who attended the 
annual DISM conference in Oakland! These students 
had an opportunity to reflect on their role as peer 
leaders in our campus ministry. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Left to right:  
Michael Zicarrelli, Mary Mallek, Dana Fischer 
Chris Tang, Fr. Jacek, Natali Knight, Beth Langdon 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops has 
a link to the daily readings which includes listening to 
the readings and a daily reflection.  If you wish you 
may sign up for the free subscription. 
 
The daily readings can be found at http://usccb.org/
bible/reading . 

https://diocesetucson.org/cms.diocesetucson/index.php?id=356

